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The Rt. Hon. The Lord Kilclooney of Armagh

House of Lords
London SW1A OPW

Press Complaints Commission
1 Salisbury Square

London

EC4Y 8JB

24 February 2005

Dear Sir/Madame,

In preparation for the next parliamentary debate on
press and media I would appreciate your opinion on the success, or
otherwise, of the Press Complaints Commission as a self regulatory body.

In particular, in order to assist my own assessment of the procedures for
complaints, a) how many complaints were lodged with the press
Complaints Commission during 2004; b) how many of these complaints
were accepted for investigation; and ¢) how many of these complaints
were upheld.

I look forward to hea:fing from you,

Yours sincerely,

| \(,\E@CS

Lord Kilclooney.
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